COLOR THE WORLD WITH KINDNESS
2025 Walk a Mile in my Shoes
A FEW UPDATES:
· For our large teams, those that have 50 members or more,  We are adding a Tshirt distribution day on Tuesday, April 29th -  You asked, we listened - from 12:30 to 3:30pm on the 3rd floor at HRC building.   To give you more time to distribute shirts. 

· This year, we are really happy to have Flynn Emergency Services set up a first aid station for us.  

· We are also excited to have DJ Biggie providing our sound production services and we have some special guest performers that will be joining him. 

· Our lunch this year is provided by Hilltop restaurant.  Lunch will be down by the concession buildings on the west end of the midway.  There will be a vegetarian option, so when you pick up shirts, we will ask you how many vegetarian lunches.  

· We have a ton of great raffle prizes this year (more than 50!) with many businesses in the community chipping in.   Kelly Loysch is our raffle chairperson.  

· And last but not least, you may be wondering……. About this year’s tshirt color?  Being our 20th year, the committee, this year, and consistent with our theme, “Color the world with kindness”, is all of the previous year’s colors.   So your shirts will be random, we expect to be a vibrant display of our community that is and has been committed to preventing and responding to suicide.  ‘



